
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   September 14th – 18th, 2015  

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Abraham and Joseph 

 Test Date: Wed., Sept. 23rd    

(Please note the date change.) 

 Memory Verse: Ephesians 4:32  

 Recite by Wed., Sept. 30th  

 

Math- Lessons 18-21 

(See lesson plans for details.) 

 Test Date: Wed., Sept. 16th    

 

Reading- Winners Never Quit 

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 18th   

 

Grammar- Common Nouns 

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 18th   

 

Social Studies- Unit 1: Governing the 

 People 

Test Date: Friday, September 18th   

(Please note the date change.) 

 

Science- Ch. 3: Looking at Habitats 

                 Ch. 4 Kinds of Habitats 

 Test Date: TBA 

   

Spelling- Long /i/, -ie, -igh 

 Test Date: Friday, Sept. 18th  

 
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Please be sure to check your child’s note 

bag each night and remove important 

paperwork and study notes each night.  A 

lot of students have items left in their bags 

that need to be kept at home!   

 Spelling Homework: We are sending home 

a tic-tac-toe board for spelling homework 

each week.  We are only requiring TWO 

boxes to be completed at this time.   

 Please look on the Weebly for information 

on a Cheer Clinic on Sept. 26th. Forms and 

money are due by Friday, September 18th.     

 LIBRARY BOOKS are due each Monday. 

Please be sure to send your child’s books 

with them on Monday. Mrs. Patterson 

rewards the classes with 100% returned 

books! 

Spelling Words 
1. pie          Challenge Words: 

2. high             11. weeknight 

3. tie        12. bedtime 

4. light            13. sightsee 

5. lie            14. nightstand 

6. night  15. sunlight 

7. bright 

8. right 

9. might 

10. tight  

 

 

 
  
 
 

Tutoring  

If your child has a C, or below, in Math or Reading, he/she may stay for tutoring.   

Ms. Brolund and I have decided to take turns for Reading tutoring every other week 

right now.  Ms. Brolund will offer tutoring this week on Tuesday, September 15th from 

3:30 until 4:00.  This week is only for students who have a C or below in Reading.  If you 

would like for your child to stay, please send a note or email to Ms. Brolund on Tuesday 

morning!  

ldonaldson@alabamachristian.com or  jbrolund@alabamachristian.com  

Upcoming Field Trip 

Our first field trip will be to Lanark on 

Friday, October 16th.  This is an 

outdoor, interactive field trip! Parents 

are invited, and encouraged, to 

attend!  More information will be 

sent home in Tuesday folders! 
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